From: Maxine Schwartz

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Clean Air
Date: Monday, February 12, 2018 7:09:44 PM

Dear Legislature,

| urge you to SUPPORT

HB 4002/SB1508. We need clean air for our health and the health of the environment. We need the funds to
support this action.

| urge you to OPPOSE SB 1541. Thus is the wrong direction for Cleaner Air Oregon.

Thank you for all you do to assure the well being of Oregonians.

Maxine Schwartz

Sent from my iPhone
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